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Craig, Sondra

From: Susan C. Schuyler <sschuyler@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2023 9:54 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Please Support American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding for the Arts Board.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Please support the pending resolution to approve $75,000 of American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
funding for the Arts Board. 
 
Recent studies found that, "the presence of arts is linked to increased neighborhood 
livability, community identity, and social wellbeing." 
 
We can use those enrichments in La Crosse. Please support the resolution. 
 
Susan Schuyler 
335 19th St. S 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from sschuyler@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


